Franklin Borough School

50 Washington Ave. - Franklin, NJ 07416 Phone 973-827-9775 - Fax 973-827-6522

Patricia J. Pfeil, Ed.D., Principal Carolyn Ryder, Supervisor of Instruction

Michelle Minimi, School Counselor Meg Gummere, LDTC/CST Coordinator

June 9, 2017

## Dear Franklin School Families:

After 35 years in education, including 19 years at Franklin Borough School, I have decided that it is time to retire. It has been an amazing journey. During my time at Franklin School, I have been fortunate to accomplish many of my career goals. My greatest achievement, however, has been helping to influence the lives of the students who have passed through the halls of this school. Getting to know your children and interacting with them each day has been the highlight of my career. I will truly miss seeing their smiling faces each day, and I am sure that they will continue to learn, grow, and go on to accomplish amazing things.

The decision to leave my position was not an easy one. My time at Franklin School has been professionally and personally rewarding. It has been my privilege to have worked with incredibly talented and dedicated teachers, paraprofessionals, and support staff. In addition, your support of our educational programs has helped to create a positive and nurturing learning environment for all our children.

I have truly enjoyed my career as an administrator, and the relationships I have formed over the years will be treasured for years to come. I would like to thank you for your generous support, understanding, and cooperation throughout my tenure and personally thank you for helping to create memories that will make me smile for years to come.

Sincerely,

Patricia J. Pfeil, Ed.D.

Principal

Leading the Way to Excellence